
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
This half term will start with a book 

study of ‘Mrs Mole I’m Home’. We will 

explore the story and think about how 

the Mole is feeling throughout the 

story, writ ing sentences with 

adjectives, and including the correct 

punctuation and grammar for year 1. 

We will then learn about the features 

of a Fact file. We will use our learning 

to create our own fact file about 

Moles. We will continue to work on 

our handwriting and full stops, capital 

letters and finger spaces. 

Maths Science 

History 

Art 

PSHE 

Computing 

PE 

RE 

In Science, this term we are studying the unit ‘Animals.’ During 

this unit we will explore the question: Are all animals the 

same? We will identify mammals, birds, fish, reptiles and 

amphibians and make comparisons between them. We will 

then move on to  learning about carnivores, herbivores and 

omnivores.  

Maths lessons will continued to 

be structured following our new 

maths scheme ‘Big Maths’. Each 

lesson will start with a CLIC 

session followed by the main 

session focusing on one of the 

following subjects; Telling the 

time to half past, Days of the 

week, Months of the year,  

comparing amounts of mass and 

weight and addition and 

subtraction up to 20.  

This term our topic is ‘How have toys changed.’ Sequencing 

toys into a physical timeline. Children will then investigate 

artefacts from the past. Then the children will learn about how 

teddy bears have changed, they  interview one and consider 

what they will look like in the future.  

 

 
 

In this unit the children will create simple three dimensional 

shapes and structures using familiar materials. Introducing 3D 

art forms, focussing on techniques such as rolling paper tubes 

and constructing imaginative sculptures by manipulating 

card and paper.      

This term we will be finishing of the unit Safety and the Changing body, discussing: 

appropriate contact, safety in the home, what to do in an emergency and people 

who help keep us safe.  Then we will move onto Citizenship, learning about: rules, 

democratic decisions, the needs of others, belonging and differences.  

In the unit Maze explorers, children are learning the 

understand the functionality of the direction keys 

and how to create and debug a set of instructions. 

They will then use the direction keys as part of their 

own instructions (algorithm).  

This term PE taught by Mr Everett will focus on 

Dance with the theme of zoo animals. PE taught by 

Charlie will focus on Ball and hand skills.  

Our key question for the whole of Spring Term is: Who is Jewish 

and how do they live?  


